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22nd June 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Flower Fairies have arrived in Class 1 this week! KS1 started off their week by making fairy cakes.  
They followed the instructions printed for them and created their own fairy decorations to place on top 
of their fairy cakes. They then re-wrote the instructions to see what they had remembered about 
instruction-writing. 
   
The children have story mapped and learnt ‘The Song of the Foxglove Fairy’ which we will begin to 
innovate next week. In addition to this, the children have been learning about the author Cicely Mary 
Barker and have written fact files about her life, which they will be making into an information text next 
week.   
 
Reception have been learning the book ‘Jasper’s Beanstalk’. They have been practising their days of the 
week, and have drawn their own story map, as well as discussing what they would do with a bean if 
they found one. 
 

On Monday, Class Two attended the final Honiton Learning Community Hockey event of the year. They 

had some well-matched rivals this time and played excellently as a team. Sadly they didn't get to the 

final, but they did enjoy cheering Farway on during the play offs. The winners of this year’s shield were 

Honiton. It was noted again by the referees how much the children had improved again since our last 

match in the Spring Term. A huge well done to everyone who took part.  

 

In Literacy, the children have been reading a book called 'Women in Science: 50 Fearless Pioneers Who 

Changed the World'. They have found it really interesting learning about inequality as well as the great 

discoveries these unknown women have made. They are now going to work towards making their own 

class book about famous women in history.  

 

With the summer play fast approaching, please can you support your child to learn their lines. Those 

with speaking parts have been given scripts and song words will be given out shortly.  

            

Thank you all for your continued support. 

God bless and have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury CE School 
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BROADHEMBURY BRIDGES to week ending Friday 15th June 
 

Class 1: Sam for covering each of our Bridge Values this week. 
 

Class 2: Abbie for working well with children across the Federation. 

 

 

Key Dates     
  26th June – Year 6 Junior Life Skills at the Donkey Sanctuary. 

  29th June – KS2 Honiton Learning Community Games. 

  Sunday 1st July- Exe Valley Challenge. 

  2nd July – Year 6 Honiton Community College Transition week. 

  11th July – Broadhembury Sports Day  

  17th July – Broadhembury Summer Play 

  23rd July – Federation Sports Day and Race for Life 

  24th July – Leavers Service 2.00pm 

  24th July –Last Day of Term 

 
Federation Sports Day and Race for Life 

On Monday 23rd July, all of the children will be taking part in our annual Federation Sports Day. As part 

of this event, we will be holding a ‘Race for Life’ to help raise money for the Cancer Research charity. 

We hope that you will aid us in raising money for this worthy cause, and give the children something to 

feel really proud of. Thank you.       

 
Piano Lesson Vacancies 
We have had the following message from Emma Palmer, our piano teacher.  
In September, I will have space for 2 new piano pupils. I currently come on Wednesday afternoons, and 
give 30 minute, individual lessons. I am happy to teach year 2 or above, no previous experience is 
necessary. The cost is £12.50 per lesson, paid either termly in advance, or half-termly in advance, any 
missed lessons will be credited, though if I arrive and find that all of them are out, I reserve the right to 
make a charge to cover my time/travel. If your child is interested, please get in touch with me at 
empalmusic@gmail.com before the end of this term, so that I can plan my timetable - 1st come, 1st 
served! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Question of the week 
 

Class 1: If you could be a fairy, what type of fairy would you be? 
 

Class 2:  Should the women who had their ideas or achievements stolen be given the awards they 
rightly deserve? 
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Collective Worship Activity 

This term we will be focussing in school on the value of Hope.  We hope your family will find these ideas 

helpful as you explore the value and have fun together. If the children bring back something that you 

have done at home linked to the Collective Worship activity, or can talk about a discussion they’ve had 

at home linked to it, then Mrs Gray will award them with a new special sticker. 

 

 


